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Dear Parents,

We would like to in_folrm you that earlier today we received information regarding two high school Hybrid B
students who are siblings, while under self-quarantine, tested positive for COVID-19. We are keeping them

in our thoughts and are hoping they have a speedy recovery.

The fndivieﬂa_aﬂs} has/have not attended school since October 16, 2020 and have been asymptomatic
(never exhibited a fever or other symptoms).

To dat&_*.-, we ha;-.te n:-;*cefvgd no reports of other students with fever or COVID-19 symptoms. Please note
that all information, including the name(s) of ill persons, shared regarding any Public Health investigation is

confidential to protect patient privacy.

We are working with the health department and are taking all recommended steps to ensure the safety of
our students and staff. Ongoing health screening of staff and students for COVID, which includes asking

about symptoms of respiratory iliness and a temperature check prior to entering the facility, will help keep
our educational settings safe.

As the Coronavirus situation in our country and our state is developing quickly, we urge you to take
necessary precautions fo limit coronavirus spread in our community. If your child or any family member
exhibit any of the following symptoms: temperature of 100 degrees Fahrenheit or nigher, fever, chills,
cough, shortness of breath, difficulty breathing, fatigue, muscle/body aches, headache, loss of taste or
smell, sore throat, congestion/runny nose, nausealvomiting, or diarrhea, please contact your medical

proviaer, notify the school, and keep your child quarantined until & diagnosis can be made by a medical
professional.

If your child needs to remain home under quarantine for any length of time, NCPS will continue to engage
them in a virtual capacity to continue their education. As always, we strive to provide you with accurate
information when it becomes available. If any other information is brought to our attention, you will be

notified.
Stay safe and healthy,
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Mike Myers, Principal
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